
FINAL RESOLUTION 

 

 

At the November 2022 Federal Crop Insurance Corporation (FCIC) Board of Directors (Board) 

meeting, the FCIC Board approved an advance payment for Concept Proposal 166 and 

established the April 2023 submission period as the deadline for providing a complete 508(h) 

submission.  In consideration of the request submitted by the applicant, the Board hereby extends 

the deadline to the July 2023 submission period for a complete 508(h) submission. 

 

 

 

 

Adopted by the Board of Directors on:           02/17/2023                            

 

 

 

 
         /signed/   

        Robin Anderson, Secretary 

        Federal Crop Insurance Corporation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved by: 

 

 

 
 /signed/         02/17/2023  

Seth Meyer         Date 

Chairman of the Board 
 


